
Essex Savings Bank names three new trustees
August 23, 2019 - Front Section

Essex, CT Essex Savings Bank held its semi-annual trustees meeting July 15, at the bank’s Plains
Rd. office. Bank chairman Doug Paul, welcomed the attendees and stated that the combined Essex
Savings Bank, Essex Financial and Essex Trust posted record earnings for the nine months ending
June 30, as compared to the same period last year.

Elected at the meeting were three new bank trustees, general dentist and owner of Egidio Dental
Care, P.C., Aaron Egidio D.M.D.; electrical contractor and owner of Top Notch Electrical Services,
Timothy Lee; and plastic surgeon and owner of her own practice, Dr. Beth Collins, M.D.

In addition to those newly elected, trustee Rebekah Renshaw of Westbrook, retired at the meeting
after serving the bank for 19 years.
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